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Youth may become 4-H members when they enter the 3rd Grade and continue 
membership through the completion of Grade 12.  Mini 4-H is free to youth from 
kindergarten through the 2nd Grade. 
 
The Golden Clovers 4-H Club meets once a month in Palmyra in the basement of the 
Palmyra Church of Christ (the church building is next to and on the same side of the 
street as Sav-A-Step).  Parking is available on the side and at the rear of the 
building – enter at the rear of the building.  The meetings through December are on 
Monday’s normally at 6:30 PM: October 7th;  November 4th; and December 2nd. 
Meetings last about an hour; parents can stay for the meeting or leave and return 
later to pick up their youth. 
  

For the 2023 – 2024 4-H year, we had: 

➢ 14 Regular members and 4 Mini 4-H members for ages 5 - 17 
➢ 12 Girls and 6 Boys 

and the club participated in the following community service projects: 

 Sent cards to retired and active military personnel for Veterans Day 
 Donated items to the Corydon Animal Shelter 
 Donated toys for Toys-for-Tots program 
 Made and distribute crafts for senior citizens 
 Donated medicine bottles to veterinarians 
 Donated clothing to Harrison County Community Services &/or Kellum Imprints 
 Cleaned-up of Buffalo Trace Park Walking/Jogging Trail for Pal Wow Glow Run 

Race 
 Obtained a grant for purchasing, assembling and installing 10 bird feeders for 

the Harrison Springs Health Campus 
 Other community service projects 

 

The Golden Clovers 4-H Club received an Outstanding Club Award from the Harrison 
County 4-H Council the last two years. 
 
We also presented a skit for the 4-H County Performing Arts Contest that won both the 
County and Area/Regional Contest. 

Come join us and make 2024 – 2025 an even better year! 


